
From: Nicholas Crow
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Hospital Rockton Ave.
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:50:31 PM

Hello,

I was home one weekend from college about 10 years ago when my dad had a cardiac event they later told me was
called “the widow maker”. North Park paramedics and the doctors at Rockford Memorial Hospital saved his life that
night.

Because of where he lives in western Machesney Park, RMH was the closest hospital to his home. Without the
service he received, he would not be here today.

Please consider continuing to provide the best quality care possible to those who not only live on the west side of
Rockford but also those in the outlying areas.

Thank you,

Nick Crow
Loves Park, IL

Sent from my iPhone
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